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Note:  Near the chapel, an outdoor, 11-circuit, Chartes-style labyrinth is available at all 
times to foster spiritual reflection, meditation, and pilgrimage. 

 

CC CELEBRATES FAITH WEEK WITH PEACE RALLY,  
SPEAKERS AND DEDICATION OF 60-FOOT LABYRINTH  

Nobel-nominated activist speaker, author fought sanctions; made 22 trips to Iraq  

COLORADO SPRINGS , Colo. – Feb. 24, 2006 – Colorado College will celebrate its 
second annual Faith Week, March 6-10, with a variety of events, including a peace rally, 
the dedication of a new labyrinth and presentations by a renowned political activist and 
a theologian. 

Colorado College President Richard F. Celeste will place the final stone in the center of 
the 60-foot diameter labyrinth, located outdoors on the northwest side of Shove 
Memorial Chapel, during a brief ceremony at noon, Wednesday, March 8. 

 

Colorado College’s 11-circuit labyrinth is a medieval Chartres-style, named for the 
labyrinth in the floor of Chartres Cathedral in France. It is made of tumbled pavers in 
two colors – one color for the path, another for the “line” between the paths – and the 
entrance is on the east side of the perimeter so that one enters facing the Rocky 
Mountains. 

The theme of this year’s Faith Week is “Where Are We Going?” During the week, 
members of the Colorado College community will explore the directions faith is taking 
on the CC campus, in the United States and in the world. A variety of speakers, panels 
and discussions are planned, including talks by Dr. Mary Doak, a professor of theology 
at Notre Dame University, and by peace activist Kathy Kelly, who was nominated twice 
for the Nobel Peace Prize. 



Faith Week allows the various spiritual groups on campus to join together to discuss 
their unique traditions and common ties. The dedication of the labyrinth is symbolic of 
unity. Linda Madden, manager of Shove Memorial Chapel, says the labyrinth is part of 
the canon of archetypal symbolic circles of meaning, including wholeness, unity and the 
divine center in cultures around the globe and in every period from prehistory to the 
present. Transcending spiritualities from pagan to Christian to Native American, the 
labyrinth is uniquely suited to unify a diverse population such as the community at 
Colorado College. 
 
Madden notes that a labyrinth is not a maze. Labyrinths are “unicursal,” meaning they 
have a single path. Once in the labyrinth, the walker needs only follow the path in order 
to arrive at the center. “Mazes involve many paths, forcing the walker to make choices 
of which path to take and possibly getting lost or dead-ended,” Madden says.  “In a 
maze you lose your way; in a labyrinth you find your way.”  

The labyrinth can be walked at any pace, alone or with others, on ordinary days or 
special occasions.  Often the path seems to be nearing the center, only to turn back to 
the outside edge.  Madden says an “average” walk might take from 20 to 30 minutes. 
Every walk involves three distinct stages: 

• releasing, a calm clear surrender (from entry to center)  
• receiving, illumination in a place of meditation and prayer (in center)  
• returning, integrating insights gained and moving back to the world (from center 

to entry)  

“With its constant turns, it speaks the language of movement and is a metaphor for life. 
 If you pay attention to how you are walking, you can learn a great deal about how you 
live,” says Madden. 
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